
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Annual General Meeting 

December 10, 2019 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
The Annual General Meeting of the DC Stoddert Soccer Board of Directors was held on 
December 10, 2019, at Tenley Bar & Grill in Washington, DC and was called to order at 7:20pm 
with a welcome from Board Chair Kelle Bevine and an election of the Board of Directors. 
 
Jennifer Gootman introduced and thanked staff and volunteers from across multiple club 
programs. 
 
Kelle Bevine presented the slate of candidates for two-year terms beginning January 2020 was: 

• Haze McCrary 

• Jim O’Brien 
 

They join the following Directors, who will serve the second year of their two-year term in 2020: 
 
Kelle Bevine 
Kenneth Clarke 
Evan Nadler 
Zainab Schwartz 
 
The following club members were presented awards for their 2109 contributions to DC Stoddert: 

 
❖ Julia Weinrod, Jessi Miller Referee of the Year 
❖ Hicham Elmouaze, Tyler Rusch Referee of the Year 
❖ Bryan Shipley, Coed Coach of the Year 
❖ Hermes Pinella, All Girls Coach of the Year 
❖ Iain Langstone, Travel Coach of the Year 
❖ Tania Turano, Travel Manager of the Year 
❖ Rich Wysocki, Volunteer of the Year 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8pm. 


